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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE October 1st, 2024    

               

FLORISSANT HOSTED 2ND ANNUAL ITALIAN FESTIVAL ON 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mayor Lowery, The City of Florissant, and the Knights Council 2951 are proud to announce that 
the Italian Festival was another success. This was the 2nd Annual Italian Festival, and it was held 
on Saturday, September 28th from 12 pm – 6 pm.  
 
The Bocce tournament is one of the cornerstones of this event, and it was attended well,  once 
again. This year’s Festival Presenting Sponsor was the Bommarito Automotive Group, and we 
thank them for the large amount of support they continue to give this City.  
 
The food that was at the festival had extremely positive feedback. If you missed it, make sure 
you try to keep your calendar open for next year’s Festival. Be on the lookout for an 
announcement about the 3rd Annual Italian Festival next year. We’ll see you there.  

 
 
 
 
 

 


